
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

In 1998 on a walk beside the New River in Todd, NC God clearly spoke to my heart about a work He was beginning to do. 

It has been a most amazing journey as God put together an organization that He would use to feed, clothe, house, and 

religiously educate literally thousands of orphans around the world.  As of this date TTWM has work going on in at least 16 

different countries around the world.  Medical needs are being met.  Education is taking place on many levels.  Grade 

school, vocational training, and many pastors and evangelists are being trained.  The scope of the work God is doing 

through TTWM and its partners is too extensive to address in a short article.  FYI, none of the board of TTWM gets a 

salary.  Myself, and David Cooper who is Director of Projects take neither salary nor expense account.  As a matter of fact, 

we all put money in the work.  It amazes me how much God does with so little.   

 

 Now, why do I share this with you dear friends and supporters?  Because it is Easter.  Some two thousand years ago God 

stopped time by placing His Son into the time line of earth and then He started it again.  That's why it's only 2016 and not 

6000 something.  Jesus was born, He lived, taught, died (paying the penalty for our sins), and rose again (EASTER).  All 

because He loved you and me - - - - and the thousands of others He has touched, taught, cared for, and saved through 

TTWM.  His great sacrifice and boundless love for mankind is why TTWM exists today. 

      

Thank you for joining me, Barbara, David, Sandy, and many others in being a part of this work God is doing. 

I pray that you had a blessed Easter! 

 

Because He lives, 

Until He comes. 

 

Homer  
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There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Josephine that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

Josephine is one of 60 children residing at Love A 

Child Orphanage in Liberia, a partner of Touch the 

World Ministries.  Reverend Albert Wreh, the director 

of Love A Child, and his wife Rebecca are committed 

to taking care of these precious children. 

 

Josephine was brought to Love a Child Orphanage 

because her father died and her mother is in the village 

where there is no good school system.  She wants to be 

a Silver Engineer when she grows up.   

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 


